{(}TFYL Streets Department

DENTON 215 E. McKinney St., Denton, TX 76201 * (940) 349-7146

September 11, 2018
RE: Street Construction on Edwards Rd.
Dear Resident or Property Owner:

We are contacting you to inform you that the street repairs on Edwards Rd. from Camino Real
Tr. to Swisher Rd. has been delayed due to the weather. We now expect the project to be
completed on September 28. We apologize for the inconvenience that this has caused.

During this time, there will be no parking on the street and there will be limited access to
driveways while crews are present. A door hanger will be placed on your front door to notify you
prior to your driveway being blocked. If your driveway is blocked and you need temporary
access in or out, you can speak with an on-site crew member directly, or call Utilities Dispatch at
(940) 349-7000 (choose option 3) to have someone notify the crews. Detours will be provided
when necessary. As part of the project, replacement sod may be placed in your yard and is the
homeowner’s responsibility to irrigate.

We apologize for any inconvenience, and we hope that you will appreciate the new street when
the project is completed. If you have any questions, please contact Robbin Webber at 940-
349-7146, or at Robbin.Webber@cityofdenton.com.
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